
Dear Presidents, Representatives and friends (undisclosed distribution), 

  

Please JOIN me in registering for the next WORLD ZOROASTRIAN CONGRESS in 

London UK next June 2005. 

  

The EXCELLENT deal for the early bird registration ends 1st Jan 2005. 

I am sure they will be kind enough to accept your registration if it is at least post marked 

before that. 

  

Those of you, who are willing to come, but are busy to get the application in the mail  

1.  Can register on line. 

2. Those of you who plan to attend the California Congress can bring your payment and 

completed applications and give to Malcolm Deboo of ZTFE, who will be there. 

  

The organizers are going all out to make this the best World Congress ever, but cannot 

do so with out our participation. 

Participation from USA and Canada is an important part of their success strategy; your 

support is earnestly solicited and highly appreciated. 

  

COME AND JOIN US AND MAKE THIS A MEMORABLE PART OF YOUR LIFE. 

  

PLEASE INFORM ALL YOUR MEMBERS AND ENCOURAGE THEM TO ATTEND. 

  

Sincerely, 

Firdosh Mehta 

FEZANA President 

 


